Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Costello, Timothy [Timothy.Costello@tetratech.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2011 2:26 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Nourot, Tianna

Subject: RE: SLIC Case RO0003076, Waste Management, Livermore

Will do, thank you.
Tim.

----- Original Message-----

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2011 2:23 PM

To: Costello, Timothy

Cc: Nourot, Tianna

Subject: RE: SLIC Case R0©0003076, Waste Management, Livermore

Tim,

All of our case files are online; we have no paper copies. Therefore, please scan and upload
the documents to the County ftp site.

Thank you,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

Online case files are available for review at the following website:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm.

————— Original Message-----

From: Costello, Timothy [mailto:Timothy.Costello@tetratech.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2011 2:04 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Nourot, Tianna

Subject: RE: SLIC Case R0000O3076, Waste Management, Livermore

Jerry,

How would you like the previous report copies submitted? Hard copies, or scanned and
uploaded to the County's ftp site?

Thank you,

Tim.

----- Original Message-----

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2011 8:32 AM

To: Costello, Timothy

Cc: Hoofard, Keith

Subject: RE: SLIC Case R000O3076, Waste Management, Livermore




Funds for Regulatory Oversight are due August 12, 2011 Additional Information requested at
the top of page is due August 12, 2011 Work Plan is due September 8, 2011.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Costello, Timothy [Timothy.Costello@tetratech.com]
Sent: Friday, July 08, 2011 10:16 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Hoofard, Keith

Subject: SLIC Case R000O3076, Waste Management, Livermore

Jerry,
We (Tetra Tech GEO, formerly called GeoTrans, Inc.) are working with Waste Management on the
6175 Southfront Road, Livermore site (SLIC Case R000O3076). Waste Management has asked us to

prepare a Work Plan in response to the County's June 22, 2011 letter.

Please confirm the Work Plan due date - is it August 12, 2011 (bottom of Page 1 of the
letter) or September 8, 2011 (bottom of Page 2 of the letter)?

Please reply all when responding; I'll be out of the office for 2 weeks beginning July 11,
and Keith Hoofard here (copied on this message) will be working with me on this project.

Thank you,
Tim.
Tim Costello | Senior Scientist, Associate

Direct: 916.853.4584 | Main: 916.853.1800 | Fax: 916.853.1860
Cell: 916.704-4715 tim.costello@tetratech.com<mailto:tim.costello@geotransinc.com>

Tetra Tech GEO (formerly GeoTrans, Inc.)
2969 Prospect Park Drive, Suite 100 | Rancho Cordova, CA 95670
www . tetratechgeo.com<http://www.geotransinc.com>




